
We Need YOU!  

Please donate an item to the TBAALAS Silent Auction. You can send 

in your item before the meeting and the silent auction organizers will put 

it up for auction or you can bring the item to the conference with you. 

59th Annual TBAALAS Meeting

August 10 - 12, 2022, Sugar Land, TX

The goal of the silent auction is to give back to those at the very core of any animal 

research program — The Technicians!  Money raised from the silent auction is 

used to send one lucky technician to National AALAS each year. Please submit this 

form to the organizer e-mails below by Friday, August 12th, 2022.**

Please email Silent Auction Donation form to: 

VelvetLee Finckbone: 

Mike Dvorak: 

Chris Rogers: 

Luis Zorrilla:  

Valeri Lansford:

velvetlee.finckbone@ttuhsc.edu 

mdvorak@tecniplastusa.com 

chris.rogers@vrl.net

Luis.Zorrilla@utsa.edu 

vlansford@sbcglobal.net

Donor/Company Name: 

Contact/Phone number: 

Contact Email: 

Item Description: 

Estimated Value ($): 

Please Check One: __ Sending Item*   __ Will bring 

Valeri Lansford

9805 Tiffany Lane 

Manvel, TX 77578

(832) 336-1550

*Send items to: **If you are sending 
items, they must be in the 
mail by Fri, July 29 2022.
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